
POLAROID CORPORATION
CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

January 2U, 1955
"ÎVED 

JAN 28 1955 

J- V. N. D.

Dr. John V, N. Dorr
99 Park Avenue
New York lo, New York

Dear Doctor Dorr:

Because Dr. Land is away from Polaroid at this time, and because 
he is here at infrequent intervals due to some special Government work he 
is doing now, I wish to acknowledge your letter to him of January l4, and 
also the receipt of the hook MOTHER AND CHILD by your wife.

I have heard Dr. Land say how much he enjoyed Mrs. Dorr's 
IN A BLUE MOON, and I am quite sure he will be greatly pleased with MOTHER 
AND CHILD. I shall, of course, bring it to his attention at the very first 
opportunity.

Unfortunately, Dr. Land is not in New York today, and I am sure 
he will regret missing the private showing of Steichen's collection at the 
Museum of Modern Art. For the past several months he has had very little 
time of his own due to this special work.

Very truly yours,

POLAROID CORPORATION

L. G. Billings 0
Secretary to Dr. Land
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